

National Accrediting Agency for Clinical Laboratory Sciences

A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION

October 5, 2011

Kenneth A. Yowell President **Edison Community College** 1973 Edison Drive Piqua, OH 45356-

Dear President Yowell:

Enclosed is the NAACLS Board of Directors' official accreditation award for your Medical Laboratory Technician program's accreditation as decided at the September 23, 2011 meeting.

This letter and the accompanying award represent formal accreditation by NAACLS.

Sincerely,

Peggy Simpson, MS, MT(ASCP)

President, NAACLS Board of Directors

Georgy Simpson

CC: Kathy J. Gehret, MBA, MT(ASCP), Program Director

Sharon Brown, Acting Vice President

NAACLS BOARD OF DIRECTORS' ACCREDITATION AWARD

The Progress Report from the MLT Program of Edison Community College in Piqua, OH, addressing Standards 15, 16, 17, and 18 is accepted as satisfactory.

This report is accepted as satisfactory but this does not predetermine an acceptable finding on these same issues at the next review.

Kathy J. Gehret, MBA, MT(ASCP) is recognized as Program Director.

Simpson Dianne M. Cearlock

Peggy Simpson, MS, MT(ASCP) President, NAACLS Board of Directors

Dianne M. Cearlock, PhD Chief Executive Officer

September 23, 2011